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Department of Energy
Washington, D.C. 20545

MAY1 1979

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION' U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ACT REQUEST

|
Atta: Don Grinsley, Chief, Freedom of

7g _y.-/f[Information & Privacy Act Branch
1717 H. Street, NW

,,d66 g g f~7fWashington, DC 20555

i

| Dear Mr. Grimsley:

(.

; nclosed is an April 3,19 79, Freedom of Info rmation Ac t (FOIA) request
: U!0405790ST) to the Department of Energy (DOE) from the Natural Researces

Defense Council (NRDC) regarding the Three Mile Island incident. Int

j the process of searching for docunents responsive. to this request, se
located several documents originated by your agcncy.

According to our FOI regulations, DOE af fords other agencies the
j opportunity to review documents originated by them. To this end, please

review the enclosed documents and respond directly to the NRDC.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact
Patrick W. Donahoe or Tor Cornwell at 353-5553.

,

f Sincerely,

E 10A ,
John E. Rudolph, irector
Division of Program Support
Office of Military Application

cc w/o enclosures:
Milton Jordan, Foi Officer
Anthony Retsman
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